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Indiana Friends 
Like most of us, the Indiana Friends members are continuing to distance 
ourselves while maintaining our health and safety. We’ve included a 
nostalgic look back at the Club’s Magical Dining experience last September. 

Perhaps soon we’ll be able to resume our usual activities, but in the meantime, we’ll 
sport our masks with pride. Once we are able to reschedule our events, members will 
be notified via email. For new member inquiries, you may contact our president at 
jcwolber@msn.com.

Shalom Club
The club began 

holding “ZOOM” meetings in June. We 
did a presentation called “Growing Up 
in the 60s.” Our July ZOOM meeting 
featured “Music of the 60s: A Sing 
Along.” In August, we presented “The 
Righteous Among Nations” which was 
about Christians honored for aiding 
Jews during the Holocaust. Yom 
Kippur is less than a month away and 
unfortunately the club will not be able 
to hold our popular community break 
the fast due to the pandemic.  We 
hope that our members and the entire 
Solivita community stays healthy as we 
celebrate Rosh Hashana, the Jewish 
New Year followed by Yom Kippur, the 
Day of Atonement.

Stonegate Couples Golf
The Stonegate Couples Golf League has 
been playing throughout this hot, humid 
and rainy summer. We are practicing 
social distancing and still having a good 
time. So far this year, we have had one 
hole-in-one by Jeanne Derham! There 
is still time for a few more. The couples 
group meets every Saturday morning for 
a great morning of golf. Hopefully soon 
we can go back to our lunch following 
golf at The Grille. If you’re interested in 
joining us, please contact Leslie Gordon 
at 863-496-0323 or ljgordon129@
gmail.com.

Solivita Radio Club
The Solivita Radio Club’s first Field Day 
was a big success! That’s where Ham 
radio folks contact others around the 
country and world under simulated 
emergency conditions. This exercise 
proved our club could assist the Solivita 
community if outside phone and internet 
communications were lost. The club 
has been very active even with the virus 
situation. The club meets every night on the radio to discuss a wide range of topics. 
This is a great way to make new friends while maintaining social distancing. To join the 
club, please contact Reg Thomas at 313-383-5321 or rdtbank@yahoo.com.
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